
Hi Chair Houghton, 

 

I am following up on a question that came up during D.C. Dougherty’s testimony yesterday on 

the OPR bill for peer and recovery supports.  

 

The question was: how many recovery support specialists are there in Vermont. The information 

is included below. Don’t hesitate to reach out if you need anything else. 

 

 
 

Best, 

Brendan 

 

_____________________________________ 
Brendan Atwood, MPP | (he/him) 
Public Health Policy Director | Department of Health 

 


